
  
  

MEMO 
 

TO: Planning Commission 

 
FROM: Lisa Anderson-Ogilvie, AICP 

Deputy Community Development Director and 

Planning Administrator 

 
MEETING DATE: November 16, 2021 

 
AGENDA ITEM: 6.1 

SUBJECT: Comprehensive Plan Change and Zone Change Case No. CPC-ZC21-

04 – 2900 Block Kuebler Blvd; Request for continuance  

 
 

On November 2, 2021, the Planning Commission held a public hearing to consider a proposed 

Minor Comprehensive Plan Map Amendment and Zone Change (Case No. CPC-ZC21-04) for 

property located at 2900 Block Kuebler Blvd. The hearing was continued until 5:30 p.m., 

Tuesday, November 16, 2021, to allow staff more time to respond to the applicant’s materials. 

 

Staff and the applicant are requesting the Planning Commission continue the hearing until 

5:30 p.m., Tuesday, December 21, 2021. The request is to allow Staff and the applicant to 

discuss the Transportation Planning Rule analysis and present a more comprehensive 

supplemental staff report to the Planning Commission.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: CPC-ZC21-04 File 

 


